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Working together for a successful future         

Summer Term 2020    6LR newsletter 

Dear parents/carers and pupils, 

This is a very different newsletter to the one that would normally be sent out 

at the start of the summer term.  I hope you are all keeping safe and are able 

to enjoy the time spent with your families.   

I am aware that every family has different needs and different circumstances 

which I have tried to consider when planning some home learning work for the 

next couple of weeks.  I have, where possible, made the tasks suitable for 

independent working.  By this I mean that your child should be able to do most 

of the work on their own – at this stage in year 6 there is a big focus on the 

pupils working independently and they should know what this expectation means.  

It would be great if you could discuss their work with them and also reinforce 

basic skills.  Some activities do require some support, particularly one of the 

science tasks, but hopefully you will be able to do that as a whole family 

investigation. 

Whilst we are not at school, I will update the work both on the school website 

and by email (I will also do my best to deliver work packs when requested on a 

fortnightly basis).  I am also more than willing to correspond on email if there 

are any issues and receive any examples of work which I will keep in a folder 

which could then also be shown to your child’s high school (please use the class 

email account 6lr@queensgateprimary.co.uk).  Please encourage your child to 

share ideas and what they have been doing on the padlet sites. 

Please reassure your child that I am still hoping that we will return to school in 

time to do many of the usual year 6 summer term activities as I know some 

children are concerned about this- I am certainly still planning ahead to ensure 

that we can do as much as possible depending on what happens. 

Take care, stay safe, 

Miss Radcliffe 
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